
 

                                 16.09.2022 
 

 

FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
RE: Centravis production 
 
 

Our dear clients, partners, and friends, 
 

Centravis production continues to work. Despite the difficult situation in Nikopol, the 
Hot Shop and the Cold Shop continue working in 2 shifts. All key equipment is running. 
Production is provided with billets and all necessary materials. 
 
Our Logistics team is actively working and constantly looking for the best and safe ways 
to deliver the finished products. Our Sales offices worldwide in Essen, Milan, Krakow, 
Lugano, Houston, and Dubai are open, our Financial and Administrative Departments, 
Customer support are ready for your calls and messages.  
 
Centravis CEO Yuriy Atanasov and Production Director Andriy Krasjuk stay in Ukraine 
and keep working in Nikopol. 
 
The company’s management is doing everything possible to ensure the safety of 
employees.  During these times we support not only the families of our colleagues, but 
also continue to help the Children of Nikopol Charitable Foundation to provide 
everything necessary for the families who find themselves in difficult life circumstances. 
 
Thank you for being with us and supporting us. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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